
 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 23rd May - Week B 

 

 

Pre-loved Uniform Sale - Friday 27th May @3.25-3.55pm 
The finance team will be holding another pre-loved uniform sale on Friday 27th May after school in the dining hall. 
There will be a mixture of uniform, PE kit in particular, to pick up at bargain prices.  

 

 Notices:   

 Year 10: Students from Mr Bowman's, Mrs Talkowski's and Mrs Perkins' classes will be taking part in an 
online Zoom event on Monday 23rd May. They will be leaving Science slightly early to go to Maths. The event 
is designed to raise awareness of how maths is used in everyday life and to promote studying maths beyond 
GCSE, either as A level Maths or the Core Maths qualification. Any questions please email 
gspurr@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

 All years: The deadline for expressions of interest in the 2023 snowsports trip has closed.  This trip is very 
oversubscribed so we have looked at increasing the places available in resort.  Parents will be contacted via 
email this weekend to let them know if their child has been allocated a place.  Priority will be given to those 
on last year’s waiting list, followed by older students as the younger students will have more opportunities 
to go in future years.  This means that Year 8 students will be allocated, via a blind ballot, to the remaining 
spaces available. 

 All years: Thanks to parents who have completed our annual survey, this has now closed.  Results will be 
analysed and shared with parents after the half term holiday. 

 All years: A reminder that Monday 6th June is an Inset day.  Students return to school on Tuesday 7th June. 

Safeguarding:  

School Nurse: the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  

The school nurse, Karen Croxson, will see students on an appointment basis; students (or parents) should contact 
the head of year to refer.  

 
Well Being: 
The NHS in Gloucestershire are delighted to launch On Your Mind Glos, a newly developed mental health website for 
children and young people aged up to 25.  Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: Here  

 

Mental Health  

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: parent info 

and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here. 
 

Letters to parents: here 
 Years 7, 8 & 10: End of year assessment letter.  

 Year 8: Big Bang payment letter.  
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